From: Bruce Parker

To: Mike Wilcox

Cc: James Sorensen; Brian McCuistion; "J. Craig Smith"; "J. Craig Smith"; "Alex Kuwahara"; "Sarah Morris"
Subject: KUWAHARA WHOLESALE - PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 10.3.2019

Date: Monday, September 30, 2019 5:16:34 PM

Importance: High

Mike,

Over the weekend | had the opportunity to converse with Sarah Morris, on behalf of
Kuwahara Wholesale, LLC. Sarah conveyed to me that both Alex Kuwahara and
Sarah Morris are requesting the Code Amendment Application for Existing Single-
Family Dwelling as a Permitted Use be postponed with the Planning Commission.
Both Alex & Sarah are working on providing a new Site Plan to Sandy City. Therefore,
on behalf of Kuwahara Wholesale, LLC | am requesting, as the Applicant, that this
Code Amendment Application be postponed for Planning Commission review and
recommendation to a future date. I will be back in touch once we can proceed.

Thank You,

Bruce Parker, aicp
Planning and Development Services, LLC
Salt Lake City, Utah

pds@utahplanning.com
801/277-4435
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